Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly,Idaho 83341

3=-1-72

Dr. Ray Thompson

University of Arizona

- Dept. of Anthropology
Tuecson, Arizona 85721

Dear Ray:

Thanks so much for sending the copy of the Hohokam
paper. I think, however, that Julian d4id not convey my
message correctly. Harl would like to havethe original
copy and drawings and photos., This paper contains so-
much of the mechanics of pressure work that it 1s our
intention to rewrite it omitting Hohokam and just describ-
ing pressure, notching, barbing etc.

I don't know if Earl plans to publish this in Tebiwa
or as a separate papsr, but we have many requests for some-
thinz on pressure and thought this would save a lot of re-
writing.

Wa hoped to get to Arizona this year, but were unable
to make the trip due to previous commitments, We are now
about to zet bogged down with visitors. Francois is due
the first of April and Lorenzo about that time or before.
Then must do a stint at Pullman, so will have to wait until
next winter to enjoy your fine state, r

Thanks in advance for your reply to this request and
hope to see you in Miami if time and funds allow,

Yours very truly,
Don E.Crabtree

P.S. Our very best to Molly and Emil and all t%e fine
people in vour department.
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